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Our REGULAR LOCAL UNION MEETING 
will be held on  

Thursday, December 14th, 2023 at  

5:00 p.m. in the UA Local 32 Union Hall. 

 

SPECIAL ORDER OF BUSINESS will begin 

at 6:00 p.m. The special order of business 

will be a wage allocation of $2.50 by the 

Local 32 Building Trades Commercial 

Plumbers & Steamfitters. 
 
 

PLEASE BRING A NEW UNWRAPPED TOY  
FOR THE TOY DRIVE BENEFITTING: 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Receive 5 raffle tickets        
  for each toy donated! 

 

Our Annual Christmas Party &  

Toy Drive Raffle will be held immediately   

following the regular Union Meeting. 

 

 

The Wenatchee Union Meeting will be held on 

Friday, December 15th, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. in 

the Wenatchee Labor Temple  

27 N. Chelan Ave. Wenatchee, WA 98801. 

Please stay for the Christmas Party held 

immediately following the Union Meeting.   

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 13th, 2023  

at 11:00 a.m. in the UA Local 32 Union Hall. 

(Doors will open at 10:30 a.m.) Our 

Christmas Luncheon will be served at Noon. 

We encourage all retirees to attend this 

holiday gathering.  Please RSVP by calling 

the business office (425) 277-6680 or 

emailing shannonk@ualocal32.com.    
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On behalf of your Local Union’s        

Business Office Staff, we wish you all  

a Healthy and Happy Holiday Season! 
 

Fraternally, 

Jeffery J. Owen 

Business Manager/Financial Secretary 

Do you want to change from the 
PPO Plan to the Kaiser Permanente 
Plan or vice versa? Now is the time!  

If you have had family changes like a 
new baby, adoption, marriage, 

divorce, or Other Insurance Coverage 

(OIC) changes, please complete the 
enrollment form  mailed by the Trust 

Office and return it no later than 
December 19, 2023.  

FOR MORE INFORMATION & FORMS GO TO  
WWW.UALOCAL32.COM 

STAY UP TO DATE BY FOLLOWING US ON SOCIAL 

MEDIA. WE WILL POST NEW INFORMATION AS IT 

BECOMES AVAILABLE. AND AS ALWAYS, PLEASE 

DON’T HESITATE TO CALL THE BUSINESS OFFICE 

FOR MORE INFORMATION AT (425) 277-6680.  

END-OF-YEAR CHECKLIST 

The end of the year is a good time to take stock 

and get ready for the new year.  See below for a 

few things to do before the start of 2024. 

 Make sure beneficiaries are up to date on your 

pensions. If you need to make any changes,  

Designation of Beneficiary forms are available at 

Local 32’s business office. 

 Review and file important documents such as: 

Pension statements, bank statements, financial   

account statements, insurance documents, etc. 

 Review (or make) a 2024 household budget.         

Set  saving goals, create a plan to pay off debt,   

and get a handle on monthly spending. 

UA LOCAL 32 BUSINESS OFFICE  
HOLIDAY CLOSURES 

 
CHRISTMAS  

MONDAY, DECEMBER 25TH, 2023 
 

NEW YEAR’S DAY 
MONDAY, JANUARY 1ST, 2024 

facebook.com/Local32 

@ua_local_32 
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